DanceWorks Performing Arts Center Evaluation Form

Dear parent and dancer,

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to teach your child dance. Whether they have been involved in the competition program, the traditional forms of ballet, tap, jazz, contemporary, or an extension of dance such as kick line, lyrical and pre-school movement classes, we hope the experience has been a positive one. Every year at this time we ask for feedback from you as well as from your dancer. It's important for us to address any weaknesses to continually improve the quality of the program. Please take a moment to give us your feedback below and place it in the tuition box or send by return e-mail, when completed. Your signature is *OPTIONAL*.

Thank you,

Ann Proudfoot, director and Staff 1. Who is/are your dancer's instructors? 2. Is your child enjoying her/his class? _____ **3.** What positive experiences have you encountered this year? **4.** What frustrations, if any, have you experienced this year? **5.** What changes would you like to see occur? **6.** How would you rate our communication efforts? (Circle one) **Poor** Fair Good Great **a.** Do you access our website (<u>www.danceworksmn.com</u>) for information? (Circle one) Yes No 7. Based on your experiences so far, would you be inclined to continue your dance education at DanceWorks, or, would you seek out a different program elsewhere? (Circle one) Stay at DanceWorks Go Elsewhere **8.** Based on your situation, do you anticipate re-enrolling in DanceWorks for the 2016-2017 dance season? (This will help us in determining class offerings.) (Circle one) Yes No **9.** Other Comments: (use back of form if needed) Signature (Optional)_____ *If you would like to discuss your child's program, please include your phone number or e-mail address. *We send the monthly newsletters and specific information regarding your child's class by e-mail throughout the year. Do we have your e-mail address?